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March 25, 2005 
 
Dear Pharmacy Provider, 
 
The Oklahoma Health Care Authority is pleased to announce a new 
program!  SoonerPlan is Oklahoma’s Family Planning program.  Beginning 
April 1, 2005, OHCA will offer a program for Family Planning services.  This 
program will be for uninsured women and men who are not eligible for regular 
Medicaid services.  

 
What pharmacy services are covered for SoonerPlan clients?  
 

• Oral contraceptives 
• Prescription contraceptive devices 
• Injectable contraception 
• OTC family planning products 

 
What kind of ID card will these clients have? 
  
They will have the standard white Medicaid card with the OHCA logo.  Their 
pharmacy coverage is limited to family planning products only.  No other 
prescriptions will be covered.  These clients do not have the full range of 
Medicaid benefits. 
 
Who can clients call if they want to apply for SoonerPlan? 
 
Call OHCA at 1-800-987-7767 or 1-800-757-5979 (TDD), Monday through 
Friday, 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m.  Translation services are available                
 
Please call the Pharmacy Help Desk if you have problems with claims for 
these clients. 
 
 

 
 
Thank you for your continued service to Oklahoma’s Medicaid clients. 

http://www.ohca.state.ok.us/provider/pharmacy/pdflib/soonerplan.xls

